
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

A reminder that items for the various stalls are still required for the Founder's Day fete on Saturday: 

• Books, DVDs, CDs 

• Items for bottle tombola 

• Items for White Elephant stall 

• Cakes, biscuits and any baked goods 

• Plants 

• Quality gifts/donations for raffle prizes 

• Unwanted items of quality school uniform including PE kit and rugby boots 

 

Donated items can be taken to Reception and cakes and baked goods should be brought to school tomorrow, Friday 

7 July or brought to the Cake Stall on the day. 

Many thanks for your support and we look forward to seeing you on Saturday. 

 

The BWS Parents' Association 


